Lance R. LEFLEUR ‘ Kay Ivey
DIRECTOR GOVERNOR
Alabama Department of Environmental Management
adem.alabama.gov
1400 Coliseum Blvd. 36110-2400 = Post Office Box 301463
Montgomery, Alabama 36130-1463
(334) 271-7700 = FAX (334) 271-7950
February 29, 2024
Mr. John S. Young, Jr., Receiver
Water Works and Sewer Board of the City of Prichard
125 East Clark Avenue
Prichard, Alabama 36610
RE:  Consent Order No. 24-037-CDW
PWSID ALO001015
Water Works and Sewer Board of the City of Prichard
Mobile County
Dear Mr. Young:
The Department acknowledges receipt of the items required by Paragraph A of ADEM
Consent Order No. 24-037-CDW, which addresses the findings from the EPA and ADEM
inspections conducted on January 25, 2023.
As described in Paragraph H of the Consent Order, progress reports should be submitted
so that they are received every ninety days after issuance of the Order and continuing
every ninety days thereafter. Therefore, the next progress report should be received by the
Department no later than April 24, 2024.
If you have any questions. please do not hesitate to contact me at (334) 271-7774.
Sincerely,
(L IMED 1y
Aubrey H. White III, Chief
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